Please take notice that the Planning Board of the Town of Oneonta will hold a public informational meeting at or about 7:05pm on April 15, 2024, at the Town Hall, 3966 State Highway 23, West Oneonta, NY  13861, pursuant to an application submitted by Clapper’s Maple Ridge Ranch, LLC for site plan review of 184 Lower Reservoir Rd tax parcel no. 275.00-1-63.01.  Copies of the complete text are on file in the Code Enforcement Office at the Town Hall in West Oneonta, NY.  
This is by order of the Town of Oneonta Planning Board, March 4, 2024.
